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Date: May 9, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   LCTC Contingency – 2021 Bond 
 
  

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education a 
recommendation for additional contingency be added for the Robotics and LCTC 
renovation in the amount of $213,000 which is an additional 2%. As discussed at 
the previous Study Session, the Bond Team is requesting the approval of 
additional contingency to be proactive. 
 
The original contingency request was for 7% of the project, which is on the lower 
range of typical contingency amounts. The additional 2% will allow the project to 
stay on schedule through the summer, even if an unforeseen cost arises. 
 
Please place this topic on the agenda of the May 15, 2023, Committee of the 
Whole meeting. 
 
Thank you. 

  
 
 Attachments 
   

c: Board of Education 
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